
Sayyid Al-Hakeem receives Assyrian Movement’s Delegation, discusses Iraqi
Christians reality

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, discussed with the Assyrian

movement’s delegation the Christians’ reality in Iraq and the region, and the assurance of

their political representation in a fair way on 11/9/2023. His Eminence blessed the newly

elected leadership of the movement and affirmed the importance of preserving Iraqi components.

Moreover, H.E. illustrated that Christians are a qualitative addition to Iraqi society. H.E.

also called for the voluntary return to contribute to building and rehabilitating Iraq.

Furthermore,  H.E.  called  to  prepare  for  the  upcoming  local  elections  and  have  real

representatives of Iraqi components.


